LITTLE BITTEROOT LAKE ASSOCIATION
P.O. BOX 1003
BOARD MEETING WEDNESDAY MAY 2ND 2018

I. CALL TO ORDER 5:30
II. ATTENDANCE VIA CONFERENCE CALL

PRESIDENT: Robbie Torgerson
SECRETARY: Ryan Sandvig
MEMBERS: Dan Handlin, Mel Peterson, Janet Ries Stern

IV. OLD BUSINESSES:
Volunteers for training for invasive species. Put Information out to local media and
newspapers.

VOTE: Janet Ries Stern to produce a poster about June 13th training for Invasive
Species
Seconded: unanimously approved

2. Members bring 12 volunteers to be trained at June 13th meeting. Lunch will be
provided

3. Grant money allocation: Do funds come directly to LBLA Possible uses for
funds: Training for Invasive species, Water Quality testing (WET)
WET. Considering testing to include
1.) Testing for Mussels
2.) Testing for Milfoll
3.) EDNA testing

V. NEW BUSINESS:
1. Meetings via conference call first Wednesday of Each month

2. Possibly include teachers from Marion School for Invasive Species training

MEETING ADJOURNED: 6:55 PM.



